
Chicago Area School or Class Service Day 

  

Dear Teacher or School Administrator, 

Your school can serve the community in a simple, straightforward way with Clean Up – Give Back. Volunteers 

see the results of their service by the end of the 2-3 hour campaign! In turn, the community immediately 

appreciates their efforts as they drive by and see a more beautiful landscape.  

Clean Up – Give Back .Org works with your representative to plan a service day for your group.  We provide 

volunteers with Safety Vests, Pickup Utensils, Trash Bags, Gloves and Signage to make sure your Service Day is 

a great success. We are happy to answer all questions to ensure everyone is fully informed about what to 

expect during the Cleanup Campaign.  

We co-ordinate with Safety Officers in the community where the campaign takes place, so they can support 

your group on their Service Day and ensure trash bags are picked up when the Cleanup Campaign is over. 

Your group can identify an area to be cleaned, or Clean Up – Give Back .Org will work with local leaders to 

determine the areas that are most in need of trash removal once you determine a general geographical area. 

What we ask: 

1. Volunteer Coordinator ensure there is water for volunteers on the Cleanup Campaign Day. 

2. Volunteer Coordinator take a before-and-after picture of the cleanup area, and pictures of the volunteers or 

a group picture. 

3. Volunteer Coordinator count the number of trash bags (at least half full) as we keep track of this service to 

the community. 

We are honored that you consider us for your Service Day, 

Sincerely, 

Donna Adam, President 

Clean Up – Give Back .Org 


